
Greetings!

The Hingham Women's Club (HWC) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization of women dedicated to serving
the Hingham and South Shore communities. Through charitable donations and direct service, we strive
to meet the needs of families, students, and seniors in our area. Our mission is simple: we are women
giving back to the community, fostering meaningful partnerships to support those in need.

We are excited to announce that Festival of Trees (FoT), our annual holiday fundraising event, will be
held on Friday, December 6, 2024, at the Hingham Community Center (HCC) during the beloved
Hingham Christmas in the Square. This event is a cherished tradition for thousands of local residents and
neighbors across the South Shore.

As part of Festival of Trees, the Hingham Community Center will be transformed with beautifully
decorated charity trees, each bringing awareness to and collecting donations for important charitable
causes that we proudly support. Our 2024 United for Good Charity Trees will include:

● Friends of the Homeless of the South Shore
● DOVE (DOmestic Violence Ended)
● Boston Children’s Hospital/Dana-Farber Cancer Institute Brain Tumor Center in honor of Adelia

the Wonder Girl Fund
● Scituate Animal Shelter
● The Arc of the South Shore
● Free.

All monetary and physical donations collected for the specific charities listed above during the event will
go directly to these charities, ensuring your contributions have an immediate impact.

Additionally, we will be holding a raffle with items generously donated by individuals, groups, and local
businesses. The money raised during this charitable event benefits the HWC College Scholarship
Fund and the 2024 United for Good Charities. Last year, the Festival of Trees raised $6,000 for the
College Scholarship Fund and an incredible $12,500 for Friends of the Homeless of the South Shore. We
hope to surpass those numbers this year, but we need your help to make it happen.

We kindly ask you to consider supporting the Festival of Trees by contributing an in-kind gift, cash
donation, or sponsorship. Your generosity plays a crucial role in the success of this event and the
continued support of our charitable initiatives.

We understand the number of requests you may receive from other organizations, and we truly
appreciate your time and consideration of our appeal. If you have any questions, please contact us at
fot@hinghamwomensclub.org.

Warm regards,

Jenée Melgoza
President, HinghamWomen’s Club
HWC Tax ID #46-3884387
PO Box 277, Hingham, MA 02043


